
 

 

 

Dear Parents / carers  

Welcome back! Hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas and new year. This half-term 

is a short half-term with only 5 weeks. We are learning about Wonderful Worcestershire this 

half-term with lots of exciting lessons and field studies involving our local area. If you would 

like to do any further studies/research as homework children could make fact files of areas 

such as; Redditch, Kidderminster, Malvern Hills, River Severn and the Beacon Hills. If 

children bring their research into school we will share, celebrate and children will receive 

house points for their homework.  

 

 

English – Newspaper reports and fact files 

Maths – Subtraction and properties of shape 

Science – Plants 

Geography – Mapping, human and physical features 

Computing – Coding 

Art – Landscapes by Antony Bridge 

Personal Development – Importance of rules 

PE – Dance 

RE – Hinduism 

Music – Listening and performing 

We have a new member of staff in Cherry class. We have Lydia in our class supporting 

children as a teaching assistant. She has worked here before and is very experienced. We 

continue to have Chloe also as our class teaching assistant. 

 

Please contact me via home dairies if you have any questions or worries. 

Kind Regards Kelly Ferran  

  

What we are learning this half-term- Wonderful Worcestershire  

 


